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Jeff Watson

From: Brenda Larsen
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 1:32 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: RE: BL-15-00003 Odegard

Jeff, 
 
I have no comments for this boundary line adjustment.  Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  
 
Take care, 
 
 
Brenda Larsen 
Fire Marshal 
509-962-7000 
 

From: Jeff Watson  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 11:47 AM 
To: Christina Wollman; Brenda Larsen; Jan Ollivier; Holly Myers 
Subject: BL-15-00003 Odegard 
 
BL-15-00003 Odegard 
 
 
Christina, Holly or Erin or Joe, and Brenda, 
 
Could you please review this application for comment? Control Click on the hyperlink above (or go 
to the attachment tab in EDEN). 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Jeffrey A. Watson 
Planner II 
Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services 
411 North Ruby  
Ellensburg WA   98926 
jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 
509-933-8274 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
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RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 


